
Dear Sirs,

In response to the Federal Register Notice on the CAN-SPAM Act, I 
would like to inform you that the Internet Engineering Task Force 
(IETF)  http://www.ietf.org is in the final stages of reviewing a 
proposed standard which relates directly to the issue addressed in 
this Act.  The Internet Engineering Task Force (IETF) as represented 
by the Internet Engineering Steering Group (IESG) will issue a 
decision shortly after the IETF's own internal comment period closes 
on the 23rd of February.  I hope the Commission will be able to take 
this proposed standard into account.

Please let me know you have any questions or if we can be of further help.

Best regards,

Lynn

-- 
Lynn St.Amour
President & CEO
Internet Society

US Office: +1 703 326 9880 ext. 106
European Office: + 41 22 807 1444
Mobile: + 41 79 202 3127
email: st.amour@isoc.org
http://www.isoc.org

"THE INTERNET IS FOR EVERYONE!"  - Join the Internet Society and help 
to make it so.

INET/IGC 2004 - the 13th INET will be held in Barcelona, Spain from 
May 10th - 14th, 2004.   Please see http://www.isoc.org/inet04/ for 
the most current information.


